Notice of Upcoming Closure
Highway 1 Ironworkers Memorial Bridge

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure would like to notify the public of
the planned full closure of Highway 1 at the Ironworkers Memorial Bridge on:

Wednesday, April 2, from 1:00 a.m. until 5:00 a.m.

Both the overhead signs spanning the width of the bridge will be removed during
this closure, and traffic will be directed to use Lions Gate Bridge.

The eastside bridge sidewalk remains closed until August 2014. Once the eastside
sidewalk is completed and reopened, the westside sidewalk will close until
March 2015.

This work is part of the safety fence installation and sidewalk widening
construction for the Ironworkers Memorial Bridge project.

To find out more about this project visit the project website at:

http://wwwith.gov.bc.ca’highwayprojects/lIronWorkers/index.htm

For more information, please contact
Project Manager Jay Porter at 604 527-3105,
or by e-mail at Jay.Porter@gov.bc.ca
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